
How is your favorite eatery doing?

The Health Department inspects every retail food establishment at least once a year—more
often for full service restaurants, schools, and nursing homes.

To receive an email copy of the full inspection report of a particular establishment, contact this 
health [at] montgomerynj.gov (Email).

https://www.montgomerynj.gov/health/page/how-your-favorite-eatery-doing

